Dear planners and tree officers,

2016/1159/T

David Walker is an architect and said that the Betula utilis tree roots were damaging his house.
The application does not mention this, but says that the tree has no safe useful life expectancy.
If this is true, then I cannot oppose its felling.

If you allow the felling, please ensure that it is replaced by a suitable slow-growing tree.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



